
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 22-23 25 Date issued: 30 November 2022 

Subject GLAA Colleagues based in Northern Ireland 

Question(s): 

I would be grateful if you could confirm how many staff your Authority employs in Northern 

Ireland. 

Response: 

The GLAA currently has two employees based in Northern Ireland.   


